
 
 

 

 

Easter Trail 

The Blake Easter Hunt is back for another year!  

 

To help raise money for the school, the Friends would like to invite you and your children to take part in our Easter 

Trail. 

There will be pictures of Easter themed items in various locations around Cogges; all you need to do is match the 

picture you find to your checklist. 

Everyone who purchases a trail sheet will be entered into our Easter Prize Draw.  

The prizes up for grabs this year include chocolate eggs, wine and prosecco all of which have been kindly donated by 

Oxford Flow. 

Trail sheets are £2 each.  

Please send your money into school in a named envelope and reference ‘Easter Hunt’ by Tuesday 5th April to ensure 

that your children receive their trail sheets before the end of term. 

 

Thank you all for your continued support.  

Happy Hunting! 

The Friends of the Blake School 

    
        


